
 

 

Fleece Committee Meeting 
February 11, 2020 

Meeting started at  5:05 PM PST 
 
Roll Call:  
Sonja Boeff    Ron Wilkinson 
Betty Moe      Joy Bishop-Forshey 
Bonnie Doble      and Gladys Moritz at 5:10 PST 
 
Old Business:  
 
Gladys is sending each of us her suggested mailing instructions for fleeces sent to 
Llama shows not able to attend in person, plus her other suggestions about receiving 
the fleeces and then the show returning them to the exhibitor. 
 
Ron suggested that the Fleece Show Planning Guide should be updated with Gladys' 
recommendations after we all look at them. Ron added we can all look at that in form's 
section in the Show Guidelines. 
The first one needs deleted, 2013 is the one to keep. 
 
Sonja is going to send the Planning Guide out to all of us. Joy and Ron will be working 
on going through these forms and deleting the outdated ones, especially the 
annualized weight one! 
 
Ron commented that it would be good to have the Judge's test after the new handbook 
comes out.  Our suggested questions for the Judge's committee need to be sent to 
them in the Fall after the new handbook comes out. 
 
Gladys will write an article on the preparation of shorn fleeces to be mailed to a show 
for Kyle's on-line llama magazine.  
 
Sonja will also email the forms in the ILR Fleece section to us to go over and see what 
needs updated or changed. 
 
New Business: 
 
There was no new business tonight. 
 
Next Fleece Committee Meeting will be on March 10th at 5:00 PM PST 
 
Betty made a motion to adjourn, 2nd by Gladys.  Meeting adjourned at 6:00 PM PST.    
 
 


